
 

The Woodcrest Villager   

A Very  
Happy  

Birthday! 
 

Richard Keith 
12/3 

 

Emory Sanders 
12/11 

 

George Carr 
12/13 

 

Inge Marie 
Heilmann 

12/15 
 

Bunny Keeshan 
12/19 

 

Ruth Hodgdon 
12/19 

 
We look  

forward to 
celebrating 

with you! 
 

DECEMBER Activities & Events 
November may have the shortest days of the year, but at Woodcrest Village we’re making the 
most of them with a host of activities. 

 Morning Exercises Weekdays at 10:00am 
 Men’s Group Wednesdays at 9:00am 
 Knitting Group Thursdays at 1:30pm 
 Flower Arranging Fridays at 10:00am 
 

12/1 Art Opening Celebration A collection of 
works by Kearsarge Regional Middle School 
Students 

12/2 Holiday Piano with Elaine Cox 

12/2 Ladies Tea with Colby Sawyer 
Community Service Club  

12/5 Sunapee Singers Holiday Performance  

12/6 Chapel – St Andrew’s Church Rev’d Jay 
MacLeod  

12/7 Resident Council Meeting  

12/7 Van Ride to see the Festival of Light 
display at LaSalette  

12/8 Vibraphone Music with Rich Araldi  

12/11 Christmas Caroling- Wilmot United 
Church  

12/13 Van Ride and the story of David’s Tree  

12/14 Food Committee Meeting  

12/20 Courtyard Christmas Party  

12/20 Handel’s Messiah  

12/21 Hanukkah Crafting & family traditions  

12/22 Woodcrest Village Christmas Party  

12/29- Farewell 2022 -Slideshow of photos  

12/30 Music with Frank Kelecy  

12/31 New Year’s Eve Pub Party!  

Holiday Plans? 
Are you planning to be away for the holidays?  Would you like to invite family 

to join you at Woodcrest for Christmas dinner? Please share your plans with 

the Concierge so that Chef Doug can plan accordingly.  And Happy Holidays 

to you and your family. 

Heather joins us after twenty years with Bar Harbor Bank (formerly Lake 
Sunapee Bank) in many capacities, but most recently residential lending. She 
and her husband reside in Newport, NH with their three cocker spaniels. Both 
are extremely outdoorsy enjoying hikes and trail walks. Heather is looking 
forward to developing new relationships and experiencing the comforts of 
home in her new work environment.  

A  N E W S L E T T E R  F O R  W O O D C R E S T  V I L L A G E   

R E S I D E N T S  A N D  T H E I R  F A M I L I E S  

D E C E M B E R  2 0 2 2  
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Where’s Winston? 
Somewhere in each issue of the Woodcrest Villager you will find a 

miniature version of our beloved house dog, Winston.  When you find him, 

submit an entry form at the Concierge Desk and be entered to win a prize. 

   November’s winner is, LOREEN POTTER! 

Puppy Love! 

Standing                           Guard 

Reminder 
 

Traditional extension cords 
are not allowed when 

decorating.   
 

Power strips that plug into 
the wall are welcomed.  

FIRE SAFETY:  NH State regulations mandate that no live greenery 
be used due to fire danger.  We’ll stick to artificial trees, wreaths, 
and garlands.  Thanks and Happy Holidays! 


